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GP Email Eligibility Alert 
 
 
Dear <insert GP practice> 
 
Thank you for supporting the PROTECT-CH trial.  The following resident at <insert CH name> has now 
agreed to join the trial and completed a consent form which is stored in the trial database.  The 
eligibility check for this patient now needs to be performed. 
 
Resident name: 
Resident Date of Birth: 
Resident NHS or CHI number: 
 
Please could you log on to the trial REDCap database using the following link and complete the 
eligibility assessment form.  
 
<insert link> 

Please also remember to upload your patient’s summary care record to the PROTECT-CH documents 
vault. 

If your patient is eligible to enter the trial we will contact you again to inform you of the treatment 
they have been randomised to.  

Further information and training can be found on the PROTECT-CH website www.protect-trial.net 
and if you have any further questions please contact the trial research team who will be happy to 
help. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
   
 
The PROTECT-CH trial team 
 
Tel: 0115 748 7710 
Email: protect-trial@nottingham.ac.uk  
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